
August 14, 1982 

Dear Tom, 

I received my Iowa Birdlife( Vol. 52 no. 2) today, and 

note that several of the dates for shorebirds reported by 

me are in error. According to my records, the following 

birds were seen on April 30--not April 7. The location 

and observers for these birds were correct. 

Semipalmated Plover 
Willet 
Dunlin 
Marbled Godwit 
Hudsonian Godwit. 

These were the only ones misdated. I am so sorry for 

the error and any inconvenience it has caused you. 

Sincerely, 

-T" a 
Tanya a Brag, 
9708 Grover 

~ Omaha, Ne 


